
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SEMINOLE COUNTY  

COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE DIVISION 

CHILDCARE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018-2019 

Seminole County Community Services (SCCS) is accepting proposals for the administration of 
childcare services in the amount not to exceed $200,000. It is the intent of Seminole County 
Community Services department to enter into a vendor relationship with an agency capable of 
providing the services described within this Request for Proposals (RFP).  
 
Childcare services include subsidized school readiness funding, Summer Day Camp scholarships, 
and before and after school care. Services are to be administered for the period of October 1, 2018 
through September 30, 2019. 
 
Funds will be provided as approved by the Seminole County Board of County Commissioners and as 
requirements are clearly shown and proven by the various agencies that meet the guidelines as set 
by the County.  
 

The RFP/application listing the required criteria is located on the Community Services/Community 
Assistance Website located at http://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/comsrvs/commasst and will be 
available on Monday, May 7, 2018.  
 

The completed RFP/application is due by 4:00 p.m. on Monday, May 21, 2018 to the address below: 

Seminole County Community Assistance 
ATTN: Kiauna Carbin 
534 West Lake Mary Boulevard 
Sanford, Florida 32773 
 

* Childcare Services program funding amount is determined by the Seminole County Board of County 
Commissioners.  

 
All questions must be submitted via email to Kiauna Carbin at kcarbin@seminolecountyfl.gov by  
Friday, May 11, 2018.   

 
Persons with disabilities needing assistance please contact the Human Resources Department ADA 
Coordinator at (407) 665-7941.   
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